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Please vote NO on this proposal.  As a working nurse, my patients and myself work 

hard for their income, and if the state collects a little extra during its taxing cycle, it 

makes sense and is humane to return the excess to the people of Oregon who work 

hard to make it a great place.  Don't punish us hard working class people, vote NO 

on this bill. 


